
June 8-14, 2025 

Carrilea’s Corner 

Hi Grace Family, 

These first few weeks of our Seasons of Grace and Faces of Our Faith series have 

been both fun and inspiring. I hope you’ve enjoyed them as much as I have! 

I’m sad to miss this Sunday as we hear from some fantastic people with the Table 

of Reconciliation. I hope that hearing from these Statesville “Faces of Faith”  

reminds you that we all have a part to play in God’s story of love.  

I look forward to hearing all about it! 

Our family will be away this week at the beach with my extended family. With 

cousins and loved ones spread across the country, we try to gather for a beach 

week every two years—it’s a time I treasure deeply. 

I also hope you’ll consider showing up—whether in Statesville or wherever you 

are—for a No Kings protest this Saturday. The church is called to be a voice that 

critiques power and stands with the marginalized. This isn’t about who holds  

political office or which party is in control. It’s about our responsibility,  

as people of faith, to speak out when power is used to harm others. 

With love and hope, 

Carrilea 



 
JUNE 

Birthdays 
  

6 - Mike Joines 
7 - London Ryan Comer 

12 - Lisa Barber 
12 - Justin Tosco 
14 - Neal Grose 
14 - Iris Brown 

20 - Eli Yacinthe 
21 - David Bradley 

23 - Emily Nicholson 
26 - Sara Nicholson 

26 - Leo Brown 
27 - Randy Berryhill 
28 - Saige Milstead 

 

Anniversaries 
1 - Randy and Janice Berryhill 
3 -  Steve and Sue Shoemaker 
11 - Zach and Maegan Milstead 

14 - George and Renae Keesbury 
15 - Doug and Carole Hendrix 

18 - Bob and Susan Rawls 

BUDGET   

Needed year to date: $45,816.00 

Received year to date: $41,262.01 

UNDER budget: $4,553.99 

Weekly needs: $1,992.00 

This Week’s Offering: $931.00 

 

 

 
 
 

Use this PayPal QR code for easy  
donations. 

 

We are in our Season of Grace. 

 Worship will be at 10am, and will  

continue at that hour throughout the 

summer months.  

There will be no Sunday school.   

 

During the Season of Grace, artwork 

associated with the sermon will be  

displayed in worship for the  

congregation to interact with through 

meditation and prayer. For Father's 

Day on June 15, we would like to  

create a collage of photos of our 

"father figures", made up of pictures 

submitted by Grace folks. Please email 

your photo of a "father" who has  

inspired your faith 

to ndavis49@gmail.com by June 13. (If 

you have a photo that can't be emailed, 

check with Nancy for alternatives.)  

 

** The mowing list is posted at the back 

of the sanctuary.  Please see Neal 

Grose or Hollace Scanlon if you have 

questions about volunteering to mow.   

Sessions can be arranged to show you 

how to use the new riding lawn mower! 

 

* Time for garden bed sign ups in our 

Mary Jean's Community Garden!   

See David Comer or a member of the 

Grounds Committee for more  

information.  


